
Choristers and Cherubs 
Open House

All children ages 5-16 and their parents are welcome. There will be games, snacks, and of  
course plenty of  singing. Come to get a flavor of  what makes singing with St. Paul's choirs 
so fun and rewarding!  

For more information, please contact Andrew Kotylo (akotylo@stpaulschestnuthill.org) 
or Karen Richter (karenrichter120@gmail.com). 

Saturday May 14th   •   1:30-2:30pm 

On the labyrinth at the back of  the church.
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